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Are you on the Probate and Family Court’s Category V list? 

Have you emailed your 6 hours of continuing education requirements to remain 
on the list for 2021 to pandf.feegenerating@jud.state.ma.us? 

If you haven’t emailed your continuing education requirements, we are offering a 
grace period until March 1, 2021.  After March 1, 2021, you will be removed from 
the list. 

The courses that may be used to meet the Category V requirements can be found 
at:  download (mass.gov) 

https://www.mass.gov/doc/category-v-approved-programs-for-education-requirements/download

